
A word from Mr Lloyd 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Yesterday, I had the privilege of attending the Chiltern 

In Concert performance at King’s Church. We were   

invited to take 32 of our Year 6 children to sing  alongside choirs from other 

schools in the local area and were treated to a fantastic performance of 

eight songs from musicals. The children were a credit to Woodside   

throughout both the afternoon rehearsals and the evening performance. It 

became a bit of an ODBST takeover, as four of the schools involved were 

from our Trust and the event was attended by our Director of Education, Jan 

Martin, who was full of praise for how well the children performed. It’s    

opportunities like this that will be remembered by the children and their 

families for a long time. Well done to Mrs Harrison for her support with   

extra rehearsals and for preparing the Year 6 children so well. 

The remaining Year 6 children were given the opportunity to go for a walk in 

the woods! They visited Willow Woods, with the support of several           

volunteers and conducted a tree survey whilst learning about the woodland 

in our local area. Many thanks to everyone involved for putting this        

afternoon together. 

In school this week, we had our annual STEM Day, which is always a        

highlight! The children took part in a wide range of activities including,  

building bridges, constructing earthquake-proof structures, designing     

trebuchets and building marble runs. It’s a wonderful day and is always  

lovely to see the children using their collaborative skills to work together 

and design some amazing structures.  

Opportunities like STEM Day and the In Concert performances are part of 

what makes Woodside extra special. We’re in the process of mapping out all 

of the amazing activities that we do in each year group and look forward to 

sharing these maps with you next term. 

Have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 3rd 

June. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mr Lloyd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Date  Event 

23.05.25 Last Day of Half Term- School ends 
3.15pm 

02.06.25 Inset Day- School Closed  

03.06.25 - 
06.06.25 

Year 6 Bikeability  - selected children 
only 

03.06.25 Year 4 Rounders @ Amersham School 

04.06.25 4TB Forest School Morning  

06.06.25 Year 5 Trip to Tate Modern 

09.06.25 Gary Grant to see Year 6 

10.06.25 Year 4 Athletics @ DCHS 

10.06.25 Year 6 Magistrates in the community  

11.06.25 4B Forest School Morning 

12.06.25 Sports Day 

13.06.25 PTA Mufti Day - Tombola items 

14.06.25 Summer Fair 

16.06.25 - 
20.06.25 

Year 6 Residential  

16.06.25 Year 5 Cricket @ Amersham School 

17.06.25 5WM Forest School Morning  

18.06.25 5HM Forest School Morning 

23.06.25 Year 6 Money Talk- Skipton Building  
Society 

24.06.25 Class Photos 

26.06.25 Humanist Speaker Visit - Year 6 

27.06.25 4B After School Hockey Tournament  

30.06.25 Year 4 Trip to Verulamium 

01.07.25 Transition Day 

Friday 23rd May 2025 

Click here for the calendar of  

24/25 Term Dates 

Please see our Easyfundraising QR code for 

anyone who is able to make a donation     

towards school activities and events which are 

additional to the regular curriculum. If you are 

able to, please scan the below code and    

donate what you can- thank you on behalf of 

all at Woodside! 

House Point Totals 

This week 555 607 483 465 

HALF TERM 1896 2028 1775 1792 

 Maple Willow Elm Cedar 

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=48
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=48


• Supporting a child with ADHD - online talk on 23rd June 

• Amersham & Chalfont Hockey Club  - Flyerz Sessions and May Half Term Camp 

• Out of This World Fun This May Half Term at Discover Bucks Museum  

Please see below for some useful and interesting links to webpages shared with the school office for your           

information...  

Well done to Dannie in Year 5 who was involved in the Bucks plate 

final at ascot football ground last weekend - she has been playing 

football with Chesham United ladies under 10's and they were run-

ners up !! Please see the photo of her with her medal here 

 

Congratulations to Toby in Year 3 who was 

named under 8’s player of the tournament 

for Westwood park at Saturdays  Chalfont St 

Peter Tournament!! Please see the photo of 

his here with his medal and trophy  

An amazing achievement for Seb in Year 5 last weekend, who competed 

at the 6 piece, Men’s Open Gymnastics Competition in Milton Keynes. 

He achieved a gold medal in Floor! Well done Seb! 

Year 6 children at the InConcert Event at Kings Church Amersham on Thursday 22nd May 

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/C849D14C8DFF5CFCA5234673A8EFB15A.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/48D6F1F0D733CCCDF06AD30231EDA3CB.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/EF4661A1156E5536B2FA763A428D2BF3.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/F0CD634856F4D5ED0AEAA368126BA881.pdf





